Crisis Management Meeting Minutes 9-19-19

Jeff Stauder called the meeting to order at 10:30am at the Pana HS Library.
Members Present:

Jeff Stauder, Paul Donahue, Jason Bauer, Deb Zueck, Kelly Miliburg, Cheri Wysong, Sandy
Pauley, Bonnie Sowarsh, Casey Adam, Juletta Ellis, Chief Bland, Bill Beyers, Scott Savage, Tim
Eddy, Roger Moss

Members Absent: none

Approval of Minutes from 9-20-18 - Motion by Stauder, Seconded by Ellis.

Crisis Management Flip Chart Updates/Changes
No changes needed to flip charts

Annual Safety Drill Schedule
Fire (3) One Signed by Fire Department
Pana PD is working on fire drills in next 2 weeks.
Bus Evacuations (1)
Bus evacuations scheduled around second week of October
Severe Weather (1)
Law Enforcement {1} Signed by Police Depariment

NIMS Training Update
Everyone has done NIMS Training except Mr. Stauder

Security System Discussion

Mrs. Adam is asking consideration of additional security cameras at the HS in various locations,
football field, practice field, rear parking. Mrs. Eliis is asking for additional camera on playground
area. Mr. Beyers mentioned Mr. Wood may have a concerh about cctv cameras.

Navigate Update

Mr. Savage is working on syncing SIS parent/student contact info via clever.com with Navigate.
Mr. Donahue is waorking with Navigate on getting other information into Navigate. Mr. Savage
shared his floor plans with everyone in order fo get them put in navigate.

Evacuation Locations
Evacuation locations for the various buildings were discussed.




Bus Exchange Security
Mrs. Ellis would like to see more volunteers for bus duty at end of day. Chief Bland said their

safety shield report should be done this year.

New City Vaping ordinance
Chief Bland reported the Pana city council is bringing up for vote additional regulation to bring
vaping rules in public in line with smoking rules.

School Safety Assessment
Chief Bland reported they will continue working on the assessment to present at a later time.

Other Considerations

Mr. Bauer spoke about new regulation with regard to threat assessment teams. New board
policies have been adopted. Teams will be subject to annual review. The threat assessment
teams will be building level. These teams are not subject to open meetings act.

Chief Bland spoke about the new law passed with police speaking with students. Police are now
required to contact parents first. He is requesting parents be notified first and asked if they can
come if police plan to be called.

Chief has been monitoring school cross walk areas and has noticed improvement.

Fire chief solicited feedback on last month’s sirens. He also noted there will be no further “all
clear” announcements.

Tentative date for next meeting
Thursday September 17th 2020 10:30 at the Pana HS Library.

Motion to adjourn by Casey Adam seconded by Kelly Millburg at 11:07 am.




